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Good morning Council members,  
 
I've included photos for you to view and reference for a CIP item in our neighborhood. I understand an 
amendment will be put forward to include pedestrian lighting in the 100 and 300 blocks s, Cameron 8th 
to 10th. These areas are long overdue for lighting as you will see there are some really dark spots! For 
many of you this will be your first CIP budget process and I wish you the best in the process. For 
reference the photos were taken in the intersection of Cameron St looking in all directions. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Chris Woodard 
La Crosse 
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